
Dear Friend of Strode’s Mill,

Our holiday season is upon us and we have had good news to share. Our Strode’s Barn 
site has been awarded two grants so we can begin restoring this historic landmark and 
grounds. We need your support as we are asked to match these two grants from the State 
of Pennsylvania.

Please accept our heartfelt thanks for your donations to our past appeals. It is because 
of generous donors like you that we are able to preserve this site which was part of the 
founding of our nation. 

On behalf of the Board and Members of FOSM, thank you for participating in our most 
important fundraiser of the year. Your friendship and support mean such a great deal to 
all of us.

Best wishes for a happy and healthy holiday season,

Linda Kaat - for the FOSM Board
President and Founder

Friends of Strodes Mill is a 501c3 non profit organization. 
Your contribution is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.
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Your donations have made all the difference. Contributions are welcome at 
any time. To learn all the ways you can continue your generous support for 
the restoration of the Barn, visit us via our website or Facebook.

WWW.FRIENDSOFSTRODESMILL.COM
PO Box 339, Unionville, PA 19375

OUR T-SHIRTS 
MAKE A GREAT 
HOLIDAY GIFT!
Now Available at 
Strodes Mill Gallery, 
1000 Lenape Road, 
West Chester, PA 19382


